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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We started our Black History month celebrations this week: thank you to Joni in Y6 for 
designing our Black History Celebration badge.  Mrs Goodwin led a brilliant assembly on 
Monday where we learnt about the ambition for Black History Month: Dig Deeper, Look Closer, 
Think Bigger.  The children are all going to learning about Black History through various texts in 
English and also by exploring different, influential people in black history.  Thank you to 
Nicholi’s Mum, Christine, for her work behind the scenes with resources, videos and lots of 
advice.   
Thank you for your support with our spontaneous mental well-being day today.  Tomorrow is 
National Mental Health Day and we felt it was important for our staff and children to focus on 
their mental health today.  The children (and staff!) had lots of fun and enjoyed being off 
curriculum for the day: playing in different areas, working with their ‘crews’ and, of course, being 
in their own clothes!   
We also had our Harvest this week and collected lots of food items for the  
Trussel Trust in Borehamwood.  Thank you for your support. 
   Have a good weekend. 
    

   From Mrs Aharon, Mrs Goodwin and all the staff ‘crew’ 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 

F Factor Superstars     Diamond Book 

 
 
 

Dates for the Diary 
 

Date Time Event Year Group(s) 

5th October All month Black History Celebrations All 

Monday 12th – Friday 16th October All Week Black History focus week All 

Tuesday 13th & Wed 14th October 3.30-
6.00pm 

Virtual Parent meetings All 

Friday 13th November Afternoon Nasal flu immunisation All  

 



 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

Respect Honesty Perseverance Kindness Forgiveness Inclusion 
 

 
 

This week’s TT Winners  

 

Keep In Touch 
Email: admin@fairfield.herts.sch.uk 
Tel: 01923 856 341 
Fair Field Junior School  
Watford Road, 
Radlett, Hertfordshire, WD7 8LU 
 
INBOUND MESSAGES from GATEWAY: 01923 750 087 
 
 

Gallery 

We played, we laughed, we smiled.   
  

Harvest Celebration 
 
Thank you for all your kind donations  
for our Harvest Celebration. We will be  
donating to the trussell trust, who  
support many families in the community. 
Thank you to Miss Hyde and Miss 
Foster for the lovely display. 
 

Follow us @FairFieldJrSch 
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